
 

Wednesday 16th October 2024 
 

Reception visit to Chicken Shed Theatre  
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As part of our Learning Journey called ‘Winter Wonderland’ next half term, we will be taking the 
children to watch a winter show at the Chicken Shed Theatre.   
 
We will spend the whole morning at the theatre. Children will be given the opportunity to watch as 
the jungle is magically transformed by a whimsical snowfall and covers Lion Down in a scene of pure 
magic. We will follow the lovable Blurgh on his heartfelt quest to make amends after accidentally 
eating the Christmas tree. It will be a journey filled with humour, magic and the festive fun as the 
Three Pigs, Three Bears, and Three Billy Goats Gruff share their snow-kissed stories through song 
and dance.  
 
It will be an unforgettable performance! 
 
Details are as follows: 
 
Date:   Monday 2nd December 2024  
 
Time:                   Early drop off: Children need to arrive at school at 08:30am 
   
Place:   Chicken Shed, 290 Chase Side, N14 4PE 
 
Travel:   School minibus 
 
Cost:  A voluntary contribution of £10 is needed to cover the cost of the trip. In the event 

there are not enough contributions the trip may have to be cancelled.  

 
The children need to wear school uniform and a jacket with a hood is advised in the event of rainy 
weather. 
We will be back at school in time for lunch time. Therefore, a packed lunch is not required. 
 
If you can support this visit as a parent volunteer, please speak to me as there’s limited spaces 
available.    
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs Nas 
Class Teacher 

 
 


